
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: 140 15 

 

6th October 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the programme of Transition for Year 7, I have arranged for the year group to take part in two 

very special mornings of activities.  They will take place on:- 

 

 Tuesday 13th October 2015   a.m. only 

 Tuesday 20th October 2015  a.m. only 

 

These mornings are based around group activities under the title of “Our Community”.  The boys will work 

with members of staff and older student volunteers to discuss how we can use our Christian Values to help 

us as a school community. 

 

The year will be split into two halves and will either complete activities in the hall or with their form Tutor 

and will swap over on the second week.  They will work through a specially put together booklet (prepared 

by our student volunteers).  Please look out for this booklet when it eventually comes home. 

 

I am sure you will agree that as new members of St. Margaret’s school community, the boys will benefit 

from discussing how important out Christian values are and how they can use these in everyday situations. 

 

Also, to remind you that on the 23rd October the boys will take part in a “Retreat Day”.  This is organised 

jointly by school and our church partners and will link well with the two earlier activity days. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs D Hart 

Head of Year 

 


